

February 4, 2021

Via Email: scott@mcmillanlaw.us

Scott A. McMillan The McMillan Law Firm 4670 Nebo Drive, Suite 200 La Mesa, CA 91941-5230

Re: Public Records Act Request – General Election, November 3, 2020

Dear Mr. McMillan:

The County of Madera (the "County") is in receipt of your Public Records Act ("PRA") request dated January 25, 2021.

Pursuant to Government Code section 6253, subdivision (c), we are extending the 10-day response period for an additional 14 days up to and including, February 18, 2021. This extension of time is necessary, due to the voluminous nature of the records requested, to search, collect, appropriately examine records, and to determine if any non-privileged records exist responsive to your request. Therefore, the County will notify you in writing by February 18, 2021, whether any non-privileged records exist.

As always, the County will respond appropriately and will provide disclosable records in accordance with its obligations under the PRA. Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Crystal M. Pizano

Deputy County Counsel

CMP/dsi

J:\wdocs\01247\013\DRF\00848086.DOCX

